
CCU is Going Green for the 2022 Football Season
All Coastal Carolina University 2022 home football games will be powered 
by Santee Cooper Green Power.

For a chance to win one of two sets of two tickets to the Zero Waste game 
on Oct. 1, visit www.santeecooper.com/ChantsUpforGreenPower. 

Our Green Power program is Green-e Energy certified and meets the 
environmental and consumer protection standards set forth by the 
nonprofit Center for Resource Solutions. Learn more at www.green-e.org.

Check out some of the other Green Power Events coming up: 
Little River ShrimpFest, Oct. 8 & 9
Historic Little River Waterfront, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Loris Bog-Off, Oct. 15 
Downtown Loris, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.    

Scan to find out how you can make
your next event a Green Power event. 
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Peak Hurricane Season is Here! 
Here are a few tips to keep in mind during and after a storm.

•	Stay away from downed power lines. Always assume the line is energized and 
never touch it or attempt to move it. Stay clear and call 888-769-7688 to report  
any issues. 
 

•	Never climb a utility pole or tower. 

•	Never try to repair or remove debris from lines. 

•	Never use generators indoors or in a garage even if doors and windows are open. 
Do not connect your generator directly to your home’s wiring. 

•	Store fuel away from generator and add when generator has had time to cool from 
running. 

•	Stay tuned to your local weather channel and have our contact information handy 
if you need to report any electrical issues before, during and after the storm.

Bookmark stormcenter.santeecooper.com to follow outages and find estimated restoration times and follow us on social media 
for more information.


